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Sarah, Thank you for sharing your concerns in regards to the price increase at
Sesquicentennial State Park. The South Carolina State parks have been challenged to reach
100% self-sufficiency. Because of this, some of our busier Inland parks have increased the
rates to match that of our coastal parks. If you are a regular to the park, we highly recommend
the purchase an Inland Park Passport. This $50 park pass provides access into every state
park except Hunting Island, Huntington Beach, Edisto Beach, Myrtle Beach and Charles Towne
Landing. Park passports cover the admission for your entire vehicle for a year from the date of
purchase. Please know that it is certainly not our intent to cause a financial burden on any of
our park patrons.
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| agree with a comment someone else had that the price hike is disappointing. It
was $4 for my family to hike and go up the playground, but now it's $10. We
won't be going to sesqui anymore unless it's to go to the splashpad, we will look
for free options. Perhaps it will be reduced in the winter since the splashpad isn't
an option?
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Sarah,

Thank you for sharing your concerns in regards to the price increase at
Sesquicentennial State Park. The South Carolina State parks have been
challenged to reach 100% self-sufficiency. Because of this, some of our busier
Inland parks have increased the rates to match that of our coastal parks. If you
are a regular to the park, we highly recommend the purchase an Inland Park
Passport. This $50 park pass provides access into every state park except
Hunting Island, Huntington Beach, Edisto Beach, Myrtle Beach and Charles
Towne Landing. Park passports cover the admission for your entire vehicle for a
year from the date of purchase. Please know that it is certainly not our intent to
cause a financial burden on any of our park patrons.



